7 Bonny Street,
London,
NW1 9PE

Your Refi- 2014/7908/P
2014/4679/P

Mr. Alex McDougall,
Planning Development Management,
London Borough of Camden,
Town Hall,
Judd Street,
London,
WCLI 8ND
14" January 2013

Dear Mr. McDougall,

Planning Application Consultation — 140-246 Camden Street

1 write regarding the much-anticipated Christmas Eve re-application {or this
important site.

All my previous objections still stand — an inappropriate development, complaiely
out of scale, and devoid of merit,

It is interesting to note that the applicant, instead of waiting until early in the New
Year, to proudly unveil their plans to popular acclaim, felt so ashamed of them that a

Christmas Eve launch was deemed more appropriate.

Yours sincerely,

M.W.F. Rufter



